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Revitalization of Harwood sector: the City of Vaudreuil-Dorion 
and Développement Vaudreuil-Soulanges undertake an 

analysis of the area’s commercial composition

Vaudreuil-Dorion, January 17, 2019 – As part of  a collaborative agreement, the City of  
Vaudreuil-Dorion and Développement Vaudreuil-Soulanges (DEV) undertook a census of  the 
businesses and services located in the Harwood – De Lotbinière area in order to carry out an 
analysis of  the commercial composition of  the sector. 

Until mid-February, DEV representatives will visit some 275 establishments in order to gather 
data that will be used to paint an accurate picture of  business development throughout the City. 
This important exercise aims to identify the strengths, weaknesses, threats and future prospects 
of  the Harwood – De Lotbinière sector.

“This analysis will enable us to understand commercial needs in the sector and, as such, attract 
new businesses that will meet these needs so as to provide a quality environment to citizens 
from surrounding neighbourhoods,” stated Mayor Guy Pilon.

This initiative is consistent with the Harwood – De Lotbinière sector’s revitalization project aimed 
at redeveloping this part of  the territory with a clear, integrated vision in order to ensure the 
neighbourhood’s optimal growth. 

For more information on the revitalization project, please visit the City of  Vaudreuil-Dorion’s Web 
site under The City / Urban Planning / Sur Harwood.
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